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Budget Action Title:  Amend the proposed bill reorganizing DPD into a new office (OPCD) and a 
new Department (SDCI) to change the proposed names of the office and 
department. 

 

Has CIP Amendment:  No Has Budget Proviso:  No 
 

Councilmembers:  Godden; Licata; O'Brien 
 

Staff Analyst: Aly Pennucci 
 

Council Bill or Resolution:  
 

Date  Total SB BH JO TR NL TB JG MO KS 

 Yes           

No           

Abstain           

Absent           

 

 

Budget Action description: 

This green sheet would amend the proposed bill to change the names of the proposed new office and 

department. The proposed bill reorganizes the Department of Planning and Development (DPD) into (1) a 

proposed new Office of Planning and Community Development (OPCD) and (2) a new Seattle Department of 

Construction and Inspections (SDCI).  

The purpose of the amendment is to make the names of the proposed new office and department more 

transparent to the public and less likely to be turned into an acronym.  

The following names are recommended: 

 Shorten the proposed name of OPCD to the Office of Planning 

 Change the proposed name of SDCI to the Building and Inspections Department 

Alternative options:  
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 OPCD: Office of Community Development*, Office of Community Planning   

 SDCI: Building Department, Development Department, Construction Department , Construction and 

Inspections Department*, Development and Inspections Department* 

Note: Because changing the name requires changes throughout the 287 page bill, these changes are not 

shown in line-in, line-out. If the Council would like to change the names, Central Staff will make the changes 

to a new bill, with an updated title, and prepare it for introduction. 

*   The Executive would prefer to see the names left unchanged; if they are changed, the options with the * are 

the preferred alternatives suggested by executive staff. 


